AFS Cal-Neva Newsblast
12 January 2022

2022 Annual Meeting POSTPONED

Greetings Cal-Neva AFS members,

In light of the surge of the omicron variant of COVID-19, we have decided to postpone the Cal Neva
AFS annual meeting to Wednesday, May 25th through Friday, May 27th, 2022. When we decided to
hold an in-person meeting, it was important to us that we conduct the meeting to maximize safety of
attendees and we put measures in place to do so, such as vaccination and mask requirements.

Ensuring the health and well-being of our membership is something which would be near-impossible

for us to currently do. The meeting will still be held at the same location (Lake Natomas Inn in Folsom,
CA).

If you have already submitted a session proposal or abstract, we will contact you individually to
arrange for submission for the new date.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Eva Bush at evabush.afs@gmail.com or
Matt Young at myoung.afs@gmail.com.
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